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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA [Lee.Cover@hanson.biz]
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 11:04 AM
To: jrigter@lpfire.org; dstefani@lpfire.org
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Schliewen, Katrin; Marshall, Terry
Subject: Radum Property Former Asphalt Plant Closure Plan - Status of Review

Mr. Rigter, 
            I left a voice message with you on July 8, 2009, regarding receipt and review of the Radum property former 
asphalt plant closure plan submitted to LPFD dated June 19, 2009. Your follow up voice mail response stated that you 
received the plan and anticipated reviewing the closure plan the following week. Please advise the status of your review 
and if you have any questions. We are anxious to proceed with the additional soil sampling in order to prepare for 
demolition. We are under contractual obligations with Legacy to obtain a No Further Action letter from both the LPDF as 
CUPA and ACEH on this parcel by July 2010. Thank you. 
 
Lee W. Cover  
Environmental Manager 
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